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Week beginning 19.02.2024 

Hazel Class have been producing some fantastic work! 

Last term we had a visit from Animals UK. Here we see two of 

our pupils with their favourite animals. The animals were a huge 

success! 

Megan said that holding Charlotte the Tarantula was a lovely 

experience and she was proud to hold her. 

Zak found the Meerkat to be very affectionate and liked her 

cuddles. 

 

In English we have been looking at giving and following written 

instructions. 

The pupils were given the task of giving a partner written instructions on 

how to make a jam sandwich. They then followed the instructions literally. 

The results were very interesting!! 

We have Honey and Nathaniel showing different understanding of their 

instructions. 

 



 

 

 We want to say a massive thank you to Bakkavor in Spalding for raising 

£190 for our Friends of Tulip Academy! 

A special thank you to the visitors who came and delivered our cheque, 

the pupils loved having you in our assembly. 

 


